
 
 

        
 
 
 
We are introducing an educational program, Google CS First in our school 
for the classes IV and V. The classes will commence from October 2019.  
 
It is designed to introduce programming and computer science to students 
in a collaborative and creative environment. It is built on the pillars of 
imparting computational thinking and making our kids ready for future.  
 
Why CS First for students?  
 
This program will not only update the current computing knowledge of 

students, but it will also help them build interest in technology, creativity, 

computational thinking, problem solving skills and will also give them the 

courage to try out new things which are some of the key skills necessary to 

excel in the 21st century. Additionally, students will also get certificates 

from Google for participating with CS First. 


